
 LADIES CAMP 2016 

In June, Beth helped teach in the annual ladies camp that 
she started some years back. This year there were 90 ladies 
in attendance, mainly from the Guatemala City area, but 
there were also some from the interior, as well as 9 ladies 
from El Salvador. Missionary Tammie González (wife of 
Missionary Henry González) was the main speaker this 
year. The theme this year was “My Offering to God.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Several ladies gave testimony regarding the blessing 
the camp was and the way that the Lord used Mrs. 
Tammie to challenge their lives in service to the Lord! 

MISSIONS CONFERENCE 2016 

At the end of June, Truth Baptist Church celebrated its 
10th Annual Missions Conference. Pastor Fredy Trujillo, 
from Mount Gerezim Baptist Church preached the 

conference, challenging the church to be faithful in their 
giving, but also in praying for the missionaries and 
reaching others here, where they are. Last year the church 
gave Q.78,235.00 ($ 10,300.00) to missions! This year the 
Faith Promise is similar, with several members not having 
turned their Faith Promise cards in yet.      

PRAYER NEEDED FOR PROPERTY 

WE NEED YOUR PRAYERS! Abundant Life Baptist 
Church has been in their building for three years now.  
Prior to obtaining their current facilities, the church had 
rented a series of different privately owned houses which 
they used as their church building until the current facilities 
were built. Our home church in the States gave Abundant 
Life an interest-free loan to purchase the land and build the 
modest “house” they are now using.   

Recently the city has issue an order for a “change of use” 
to a place “open to the public.” This not only requires a 
good bit of paperwork and approval by different 
departments, but also the city is requiring 9 spaces for 
parking! In addition, at present there is no drivable access 
to the property! The curious thing is that there are dozens 
of larger churches with no parking whatsoever that 
apparently do not have the same requirements that are 
trying to be imposed upon Abundant Life. 

The property (about 22’ x 40’) is completely built on! 
Although it is the only building on the block, all other 
properties are already sold, and there is no possibility for 
additional parking. The only other option is to try and buy 
additional property (if someone would sell), but that would 
cost around $15,000.00, which the church does not have!  

PLEASE PRAY FOR A REASONABLE SOLUTION 
TO THIS SITUATION!    

JULY 2016 


